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Procurement Directors

Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-61
Office of Procurement and Assistance Management

Final Rule — Elimination of the Make-or-Buy Plan Requirement for
Management and Operating Contracts

The March 31, 2006 Federal Register contained a final rule eliminating the
Department of Energy Acquisition Regulation requirement for Make-or-Buy
Plans for management and operating contracts. The Electronic DEAR has been
updated.

A summary of changes is attached.

This Flash and summary of changes may be viewed at
http://professionals.pr.doe.gov.

Questions may be referred to Richard Langston (202) 287-1339 or
Richard.Langston(@hg.doe.gov .
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